
 

5-Day Preschool News 
December 13, 2021 

Message from Ms. Barker 
 
Hello preschool families!  
This week, we will finish our Christmas unit! Centers will be gradually switched out to 

reflect the Christmas theme. We will also be learning about Jesus’ birth. Because we are a 
Christian school, we will be focusing on Jesus’ birth at Christmas time and not on other 
elements related to Christmas (such as Santa).  

During Bible Time, we will be learning about Jesus’ birth and will also be rehearsing our 
Christmas pageant. The preschool Christmas program (3-day & 5-day classes) will be on the 
evening of December 15th before the church Advent service, starting at 6:15 PM. Preschoolers 
should be dropped off in the preschool classroom at 6:00 PM. Families are also invited to stay 
for the Advent service following the program.  An email was sent out last week containing 
additional information for the Christmas program (what to wear, location, songs to practice, 
etc.). Please refer to the chart in the email to determine what your child should wear based 
on his/her role in the program. If you are unable to find this email and need me to forward it 
to you, please let me know. 

We will try to get to skills and fancy words this week, but may not get to them 
depending on how the day goes with our Christmas program rehearsals.  

Our Christmas party is on Friday. A sign up sheet was sent out last week. There is also 
a link in the “Ways You Can Help” section of the newsletter.  

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.    

Skills of the Week 
Literacy: We will be working on letters and letter 
sounds. 
 
 
Math: We will be focusing on the number 8 (eight) 
this week.  
 

Fancy Words 
Angry- Mad 

 
 

Ways You Can Help 
Our Christmas party is next week! 
Please check out the sign up sheet and 
sign up for one item for the party. The 
sign up can be found here.  

We are looking for anyone who is able to 
hem costumes prior to 5-day’s 
Christmas pageant. If you are willing 
and able, please contact Ms. Barker! We 
would greatly appreciate your 
assistance. 
 

December Birthdays 
 
12/7 Tristan 
 

Reminders 
 
12/15  Christmas Program (6:00 PM) 
12/17  Christmas Party 
12/20  Christmas Break Begins 

Teacher Contact Info: Ms. Barker: amy.barker@immanuelhamilton.com Ms. Heather: heather.megie@immanuelhamilton.com 
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